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Portland General Electric Company
121 S. W. Salmon Street
Portland, Oregon 9720«

Attention: Mr. Bart D. Withers
Vice Fresyoent, Nuclear

Gentlemen:
Subject: Systematic Assesswent of Licensee Performance

This letter is sent to confirm a meeting with your management on November 20,
1982, wh ch was arranged through Mr. G. A. Zimmerman of your Licensing Branch.
The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the Systvii:tic Assessment of Licensee
Performance (SALP), which was recently completad for your Trojan Nuclear

Plant for the period July 1, 1981 ihrough August 3i, 1982. The meeting

is scheduled to begin at 10:00 a.m. in the Region V officé. An agenda for

the meeting 1s enclosed.

Expected mecting attendees from NRC are listed on Lhe enclosed reeting
notice. Anticipated Portland Teneral Electric Counany attendees are also
listed, as provided by Mr. Zimmerman, although Other members of your
managcment may attend as you desire.

A copy of our report of this assessment is also encloszd. A weitten response
is not requircd. You will have an oppe Lraity to provide coiments on the
report during our November 30 meetin?. 200 may submit writteir comments

within twenty days thereafter.

Following our meeting and receipt of your response, if any. the enclosed
report, vour comments, and a summary of our findings and planned actions
will be placed in the NRC Publis Ducument Room.

Your continued cooperation ic aloresiated.

Sirgeyely,
e
/
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J
Divisibn of ®osident, Reactor
Projects and Engineering Programs

Enclosures:
As stated
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